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PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On repeated request from parents we will be reopening the swimming registration forms for a limited time. If you 
haven’t yet registered your child, this is a great opportunity to do so. 
 
**Please note that the forms will now close on 17th April 2025 at 2:00 PM sharp.**   
No entries will be accepted after this deadline. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 
 
Regards 
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